
Sabbath, May 30, 2020, is the Impact Pacific offering. The offerings are used to respond to opportunities for mission unique to 
the Pacific Union and are used exclusively within the local conference for mission opportunities in three areas: 

Native Peoples—Projects that directly benefit ministries working with Native Americans and Native Hawaiians. 
Mission in Context—Projects that are anchored in responding to specific local needs, particularly Refugee and 
Immigrant Ministries. 
Providential Opportunities—Projects that are initiated because of an extraordinary opportunity for impacting the 
communities we serve that go beyond, or outside of, the scope of existing ministries. 

  
In 2020, the offerings on May 30 and on October 31 will be used to expand these initiatives and embrace new opportunities for 
evangelism and service unique to our region. 
 
 

 


